
From: Vidaver, Regina
To: Furman, Keith
Cc: Bailey, Heather
Subject: Re: Staff report on Rummel/Heck Design Guidelines
Date: Monday, December 20, 2021 10:55:47 PM
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I am highly unlikely to make tomorrow's meeting, as I am on vacation with my family, so am
providing some comments here.

Re: Policy 7 - I support the proposed edit to the Policy Manual.

Re: Policy 8 - I agree that we can't just extend the period without significant public comment
opportunity. Do we have any sense of the number of properties that might be affected by
such a change?

Re: Clarification 2 - agree with staff suggestion to remove from guidelines.

Re: Clarification 9 - I don't have an opinion on this. Do we have any examples of requests that
have come in that could help us think through the options?

Re: Clarification 11 - agree with staff recommendation.

Re: Draft historic district design guidelines - agree with all staff recommendations.

Thanks for all your work on this!!

Regina Vidaver
District 5 Alder

From: Furman, Keith
Sent: Friday, December 17, 2021 8:49 AM
To: Furman, Keith
Subject: RE: Staff report on Rummel/Heck Design Guidelines
 
Follow-up: I assume you all saw the agenda and staff memos. We’ll be meeting next week. Based on
feedback and talking to Heather, It will be helpful to review memo and review the public meeting
work staff has put together.
 
-Keith F.
 
-------------------
Alder Keith Furman, 19th District, Madison, WI
district19@cityofmadison.com
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608-912-0000
Subscribe to my blog: http://www.cityofmadison.com/council/district19/blog/
 

From: Furman, Keith 
Sent: Thursday, December 9, 2021 5:22 PM
To: Furman, Keith <district19@cityofmadison.com>
Subject: RE: Staff report on Rummel/Heck Design Guidelines
 
BCCing LORC Board:
 
Can you each send me a note to let me know if you still believe we should have the scheduled

meeting on December 21st to review this report?
 
Thanks,
-Keith F.
 
-------------------
Alder Keith Furman, 19th District, Madison, WI
district19@cityofmadison.com
608-912-0000
Subscribe to my blog: http://www.cityofmadison.com/council/district19/blog/
 

From: Heiser-Ertel, Lauren <LHeiser-Ertel@cityofmadison.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 8, 2021 3:53 PM
To: Evers, Tag <district13@cityofmadison.com>; Furman, Keith <district19@cityofmadison.com>;
Heck, Patrick <district2@cityofmadison.com>; marsha.rummel@gmail.com; Martin, Arvina
<district11@cityofmadison.com>; Smith, Kate <kmsmith@cityofmadison.com>; Vidaver, Regina
<district5@cityofmadison.com>
Subject: Staff report on Rummel/Heck Design Guidelines
 
LORC members,
 
The staff report regarding Rummel and Heck’s documents is attached here and in Legistar.
 
Best,
Lauren

   
Lauren Heiser-Ertel (she/her)
Administrative Clerk
Department of Planning & Community & Economic Development
Planning Division
215 Martin Luther King Jr Blvd, Suite 017
PO Box 2985
Madison, WI 53701-2985
608-266-4807
lheiser-ertel@cityofmadison.com
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